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Washington, D.C. 20515

_ment. Please let me know if we can be of further assistance.

trai Inte igence

Vashington, U.C. 20305

.. 15 January 1982

R

Honorable Benjamin S. Rosenthal

Chairman

Subcommittee on Cammerce, Consumer,
and Monetary Affairs

Committee on Government Operations

House of Representatives

Dear Ben:

As we discussed on the telephone this morning, enclosed
for your Subcommittee's public use are the sanitized and
declassified versions of the seventeen documents you requested.
Again, I regret the inconvenience to your Subcommittee caused:
by delays in the declassification review process.

1 am sure we can continue the cooperative relationship.
between the Agency and the Subcommittee that we have enjoyed
since 1979, when you began your investigation of OPEC invest-
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- “Syngerety,

Enclosure _
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